
  
 
 

43 Steward Road  
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 3M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

 
Sent by Electronic Mail and RESS 

February 9, 2021  

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Consultation to Review Annual Update to Natural Gas Supply Plans, OEB File No.: EB-

2020-0106 – Cost Claim Objection  
 
In accordance with the Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards, dated January 14, 2021, for the above-noted 
proceeding, EPCOR is in receipt of and has reviewed the cost claim submissions from the following 
parties: 
 

 Anwaatin Inc. 
 Pollution Probe 
 Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario 
 School Energy Coalition 
 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 

 
EPCOR does not object to the cost claims and awaits the recommendations and/or cost award of the 
Board with respect to these claims. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 

Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
(705) 445-1800 ext. 2247 
THesselink@epcor.com  




